
Update 3 - Impact of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake which occurred on January 1, 2024 

 

January 5, 2024 

Sanken Electric Co., Ltd. 

 

We would like to express our sincere condolences to those who suffered this earthquake 

and other impacts which were caused by the earthquake. 

 

We would like to inform you of the third report regarding the impact of the earthquake 

centered in the Noto region of Ishikawa Prefecture (Noto Peninsula Earthquake) which 

occurred on January 1 (Monday), 2024. 

 

The latest confirmation status at our production facilities of Ishikawa Sanken (Horimatsu, 

Shika and Noto plants) near the epicenter is as follows. 

 

1. Human casualties 

i) We are still confirming the safety of all employees and their families, but we have 

not yet been able to confirm the safety of all of them. While phone and internet 

access is difficult in some areas, we continue to place the highest priority on their 

safety confirmation. 

ii) We are also providing support for daily commodities to many employees who have 

evacuated due to damage to their homes. 

 

2. Plant damage 

i) Although no buildings collapsed, we are continuing to investigate the damage 

status. Considering the magnitude of the earthquake, some buildings will be 

checked for safety by construction experts. 

ii) Production facilities are in the process of confirming whether or not they were 

affected by the earthquake. We have identified some facilities that need to be 

repaired, and we will continue to confirm them. 

iii) Regarding the electricity supply, there are no problems at Horimatsu and Noto 

plants. Shika plant is currently without electricity, and we are discussing with the 

power company for recovery. Under the circumstance, we expect to take a certain 

amount of time to confirm damage to Shika plant. 

 

 



3. Restoration efforts 

Restoration support team has been dispatched from the Head Office and other 

plants to assist in the restoration efforts. From January 6, we will further increase the 

number of team members to confirm the damage and take action for early 

restoration. 


